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Position/Policy Statement 
 

Airbags and Restraint Use 
 
 
 
 
 
The National Safety Council supports enhancing the continued efforts of the 
Airbag and Seatbelt Safety Campaign to increase restraint use and decrease the 
incidence of airbag related injuries. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
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